
Baccarat’s  popularity  brings
increase in cheating
By Liz Benston, Las Vegas Sun

In a darkened conference room at the Tuscany, a group of
casino surveillance managers lean forward in their chairs for
a closer look at video footage of a man strapping a metal
device to his left wrist and concealing it in his jacket
sleeve.  Caught  red-handed  by  the  casino,  he  is  now
demonstrating  his  crime  to  police.

“Now, watch this,” says Bill Zender, a security consultant who
teaches casinos how to spot gambling cheats.

The man in the video takes the two cards he is dealt in a
baccarat game and holds them up to the camera with his left
hand, lowers his hand for a second, then holds up both cards
again. One is a new, more favorable card that he has slipped
out of its hiding place in the metal device as the less
favorable card took its place.

The man glances nervously about the nondescript room, far from
the  glitz  and  glitter  of  the  casino  floor.  Caught  by  a
Cambodian casino, he is being asked to demonstrate his crime
for the benefit of police. Behind him, a soldier in uniform
holds a machine gun — foreshadowing the man’s uncertain future
in a less forgiving culture for criminals.

Another part of the film shows the man’s stash spread atop his
hotel  bed:  card-switching  equipment,  cards  from  multiple
casinos and designer watches to bribe casino managers and
other employees.

Read the whole story

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/10/baccarats-popularity-brings-increase-in-cheating/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/10/baccarats-popularity-brings-increase-in-cheating/
http://www.lasvegassun.com/news/2010/aug/30/baccarat-grows-popularity-so-does-cheating/

